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BRONX DISTRICT ATTORNEY CLARK STATEMENT ON DEATH OF 

NYPD DETECTIVE BRIAN SIMONSEN 
 

 

 

 

“My condolences to the family and NYPD colleagues of Detective Brian Simonsen on their loss, 

and my wishes for a full recovery to Sergeant Matthew Gorman. This tragedy illustrates the 

dangers that police officers bravely encounter every day they go to work to serve and protect us.” 
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